
COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

701 Ocean Street, 4th Floor 

Santa Cruz, CA  95060 

(831) 454-2580 

 

NOTICE OF PENDING ACTION 
 

The Planning Department has received the following application. The 

identified planner may be contacted for specific information on this 

application. Plans for this application can be found under the 

“Pending Projects” quick link at www.sccoplanning.com. 
 

APPLICATON NUMBER:  171124 APN: 064-264-03 

Proposal to reconstruct a non-conforming Accessory Dwelling 

Unit after a fire.  Requires an Administrative Use Permit. 

Property located on the west side of Rincon Road, at the 

intersection with Madrone Drive (160/ 162 Rincon Road). 

OWNER: Bernard Sherman 

APPLICANT: Dennis Anderson 
SUPERVISORIAL DISTRICT: 5 

PLANNER: Nathan MacBeth, (831) 454-3118 

EMAIL: Nathan.Macbeth@santacruzcounty.us 

 

Comments on this application must be received by the project 

planner no later than 5:00 p.m. August 4, 2017. 

 

A decision on Application 171124 shall be made on or shortly 

after August 7, 2017. The decision will be posted on the Planning 

Department Website. 

 

Appeals to this decision will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. two weeks 

after the decision date. For questions please contact the project 

planner listed above.  
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